
Attention: Thomas Prosser
Dear Sir,
Further to my earlier email of today, I would like to advise that due to a defect in the concrete used in the 
crossover, the builder will be replacing this slab thereby giving access to the stormwater pipe previously 
referenced.
As a result of this I have asked the builder to review his earlier decision not to strengthen this service under the 
driveway which he has taken on notice. Obviously, if there is an engineering requirement covering these 
circumstances then this would greatly assist in any decision making process.
Should you wish to contact me telephone my number is : 0408472170
Kind regards
Ray Martin
16 Marine Parade
Avalon Beach
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